



Ambition · Pride · Success

13th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## An excellent start to the new academic year!

A very warm welcome to the new academic year at Haileybury Turnford. It has been an excellent start to the new school year for our school community, with a really positive, purposeful approach to lessons around the school, and with really positive relationships between students clear to see. Student attendance has been very good, and we have already awarded over 20,000 achievement points to our students! Thank you for your support in helping our students to have such a positive start to the new academic year.

Thank you to families for joining us for our Key to Success Meetings, which I hope have proved informative. The slides from each evening will be placed on the school website, as well as being shared via Class Charts.

Next week we have our Open Evening on Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> September, with very many of our students acting as ambassadors, and we have a Staff Training Day on Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> September.

We would strongly encourage you to use the Class Charts Parent App to keep in touch with us, and our school website has lots of information too: <a href="www.haileyburyturnford.com">www.haileyburyturnford.com</a>. All staff contacts are on the website and should you need to contact me directly, my email address is <a href="maileyburyturnford.com">newmanr@haileyburyturnford.com</a>

We very much look forward to working closely with you and your child(ren) in the year ahead.

Yours faithfully

**Robin Newman** 

Principal

